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Dear Council Vice President Middleton:

I am writing in support City Council Bill 22-0300, the renewal of Waterfront Management
Authority. As I board member and member of executive committee, I am proud of the work we do
to support the environmental education, conservation, safety and beautification activities within the
district, and inclusive programming to highlight our cities best and brightest. I encourage and
respectfully request that the City Council to approve the renewal of the authority so that we may
continue this important work.

Thank you.
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